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Minutes July 14, 2020
Members Present 

Mayor S. Grus                      Alderman K. Kuhrts            Alderman D. Bauer       Alderman J Haase
P.W Dir. D. Eilers                Alderman J. Griffith             COPD M. Griffith        Attorney S. Paulus 
City Clerk A. Parker            Collector M. Alexander
 Absent
Mayor Grus opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Alderman Haase was sworn in by the City Clerk
Motion to Approve the June Minutes:  A motion was made by Alderman Bauer seconded by Alderman Kuhrts to approve both June minutes. Motion passed.
Old Business:   There was no Old Business to report. 
New Business: Mayor Grus requested that the ad placed in the Gasconade Republican should be reran since the City of Rosebud only received two Engineering firms Request for Qualifications.  They will be re-evaluated at the next Board Meeting in August. 
The Employee Recognition Party will be held this fall for all City employees. A date is yet to be determined due to all of the employees conflicting schedules.  
Collectors Report:  A motion to accept the June Report by Alderman Kuhrts and Alderman Griffith Motion passed.  
Financial Report and Payment of Bills:   A motion was made by Alderman Griffith and seconded by Alderman Bauer to approve the payment of July bills. Motion passed.  

Chief of Police Report: COPD Griffith provided a report for the activity and warnings issued for the Police Department.  

Chief Griffith proposed a new software program for the Rosebud Police Department for reporting to the State Department.  The initial cost of the program set up is $1500.00 with a $250.00 1st time user fee.  The cost to maintain this program is $500.00 per year.  Many other police departments are currently using this program for reporting, including St. Louis County.  A motion to purchase this program was made by Alderman Haase and seconded by Alderman Bauer, Motion to purchase this program passed.  

Chief Griffith presented the Board with the new shirts purchased for the Police Department along with the new Rosebud Police Department patch.  

A motion to accept the police report was made by Alderman Haase and seconded by Alderman Kuhrts, motion passed. 
Street Commissioner Report:  Binks will being working on the streets within city limits soon. 
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Water Report and Sewer Report:  PWD Eilers reported that he had contacted WPS Commercial to fix the remaining 20 manholes as well as fix a few that are currently leaking. They have not yet returned his phone call.  
A motion was made by Alderman Griffith and seconded by Alderman Kuhrts to accept both Street and Water / Sewer reports.  Motion passed. 

Clyde Zelch attended this months meeting.  He mentioned the need to raise the water tower by 10 feet to provide additional capacity of water within the tower.  He also suggested that the city should use 3 way hydrants , which will in return increase value. 

Mayors Time: Mayor Grus received an email from Attorney Paulus regarding the transfer of the road located on Old Motel Road from the State. The state had dropped the ball on the transfer of this road in  the midst of the covid.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Alderman Kuhrts and seconded by Alderman Griffith. Meeting was adjourned. 
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